
Thank you to Tarheel Nursery for 
the beautiful Mums! 

If you would like to add any pictures 
of Veteran’s to our Veteran’s video, 

please send them to the church  
office by Monday, October 20.   

You may email them to  
angierbaptistchurch@gmail.com. 

A meeting is scheduled 
for Monday, October 9 at 

10am in the  
Fellowship Hall.   

Crafters that are working on the 
Chrismons will be meeting on 

Monday, October 20,  at 10am in 
the Fellowship Hall. 

The  

Young Adults 

 



**All hands in a trunk!  Trunk or Treat Volunteers** 
 

We need everyone's help for this event! Last year, we had       
approximately 350 people attend, and we want this year's 
event to be amazing! Please invite your neighbors, friends, 

and family to join in on the fun! 
 

Here are some ways you can contribute: 
 

- Gather a group to decorate a trunk 
- Donate goodies for the Cake Walk 
- Supply candy donations 
- Help run games 
- Assist with cooking and serving the hot dog dinner 

 

It’s going to be a fun time, and we appreciate any support 
you can offer! 

Take a picture of this and share with your neighbors, friends, and family!! 


